
 

 

 

 

Boys & Girls Clubs of Bay County  

Intent to Apply – Renewal Funding for 21st CCLC 

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Bay County is pleased to announce its intent to apply 

for renewal funding for its Nita M. Lowry 21st Century Community Learning 

Center (21st CCLC) located at Waller Elementary School in Youngstown, FL. This 

program was established by a federal 21st CCLC Grant awarded by the Florida 

Department of Education for the 2018-19 term.  The program provides out-of-

school programming after school and over the summer to 100 students in grades 1-

5, focusing on academic and personal enrichment. The target school of this grant is 

Waller Elementary. 

 

Any local Bay County private schools that are interested in this program may 

contact Program Director Kate Robinson at 850-573-5606 or admin@bgcbayfl.org. 

 

Questions or public input about the 21st CCLC program and grant proposal may be 

directed at Hank Hill, CEO of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Bay County:                

850-573-5606 or ceo@bgcbayfl.org. 

 

If interested, please see our website at http://www.bgcbayfl.org/21st-Century-

Learning-Centers.aspx for more information about this program. A copy of the 

2020-2021 grant application will be available on the website in Fall 2020. 

 

More information about the 21st CCLC Program may be obtained by visiting the 

following webpage on the website of the Florida Department of Education: 

http://www.fldoe.org/schools/family-community/activities-programs/21st-century-

community-learning-center/ 
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